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Massachusetts Eye Research & Surgery Institution (MERSI) has opened a new location on Main St.
The relocation to Waltham will assist MERSI with their quest to create the most pleasant and
efficient patient experience possible. The new space at 1440 Main St. is located off of Rte. 95 and
features a 35% increase in patient care capacity from their previous location, a 50% increase in
exam rooms, enhanced diagnostic testing capabilities, and more than double the number of infusion
chairs in the expanded infusion suite. It even features an on-site café. 
"Our new location gives our eye care professionals a state-of-the-art facility to better service our
loyal clients," said MERSI founder and president Stephen Foster, MD. "Our new comfortable and
convenient location also gives us the opportunity to better accommodate full-service eye care for
patients of all ages and needs."
Clients will have access to a full menu of diagnostic services, a 24-hour on-call doctor for
emergencies and a CLIA-certified diagnostic immunopathology lab for ocular tissue. MERSI also
offers co-management for cataract surgery and care. The full-service facility provides
comprehensive care and treatment of corneal and inflammatory diseases in addition to general eye
care.
Established in 2005, MERSI is dedicated to the research, education, surgery, and treatment of
inflammatory diseases, corneal disease, and other diseases of the eye. MERSI is committed to
meeting the unique needs of each individual patient from the treatment of common eye conditions to
the ongoing management of complex systemic eye disease; MERSI offers a complete eye care
center for all diagnostic and therapeutic needs.
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